
The Career Guidance and Placement Cell, Auxilium College (Autonomous) Vellore, organized 

the “Orientation for Skill Development programmeme” on 01.07.2024. The resource persons 

who enlightened the students were Mr. E. Kathiravan and Mr. M. Dharani, Centre Managers 

and Trainers from Unnatii, Ranipet. The programme started with a short prayer service.                                  

Dr. Valentine Usha, Assistant Professor, Department of Commerce, and Dr. Uma Mageswari, 

Department of Business Administration, Co-ordinators of the Career guidance cell addressed 

the gathering and introduced the resource persons to the students.  

 

 

The programme was scheduled in two sessions. The final year undergraduate students from                 

shift I, were present in the college auditorium to attend the programme between 12.30 to 1.30 

pm. The shift II undergraduate students were present for the programme between 1.45 to 2.30 

pm. The resource persons, one after the other engaged the students and briefed the students 

about the skill development programme and how the students will get prepared to face the job 

interviews in future. The students actively participated in the programme and interacted with 

the resource persons to clarify their doubts. The programme ended with a vote of thanks given 

by Haritha A. A, from III B.Sc. Computer Science.  

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 


